
What is the Meeting About? 

You are invited to a community meeting 
hosted by the Detroit Water & Sewerage 

Department (DWSD) for the 
East Side Stormwater Resiliency 

Planning Study

The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) and project team will provide 
an update on the planning study that is underway to assess possible solutions to 
manage stormwater on Detroit’s east side. The study is focusing on strategies to reduce 
basement backups and street flooding while creating community amenities, economic 
opportunities, and improving the water quality of Fox Creek and the surrounding habitat. 

WANT MORE INFORMATION? 
Contact Barry Brown at barry.brown@detroitmi.gov or at (313) 654-5633

To receive project updates by email, send a message to  
dwsd-publicaffairs@detroitmi.gov with your name and address.

Study Area

Attendees will have the opportunity provide 
input on current considerations and ask 
questions. 

Multiple meeting options are available. The 
presentation and engagement questions will 
be the same for all three meetings.

Meeting Options
Wednesday, May 21 at 6 p.m. 
Eastside Community Network (ECN) 
4401 Conner St. 

Thursday, May 29 at 6 p.m.
Terri’s Cakes
16311 E. Warren

Tuesday, June 3 at 6 p.m.
Terri’s Cakes
16311 E. Warren

Light refreshments will be provided


